

Embassy of the United States of America

Defense Attaché Office Bangkok, Thailand

U-497-10

Oct 8, 2010

Mr. Peter Thorand President Navy League of Pattaya c/o Nong Apartment 373/5-6 Moo. 10, Soi Yensabai Pratamnak Rd., Pattaya City 20150 Thailand

Dear Mr. Thorand:

Please accept my sincerest thanks for you and the Pattaya Navy League's support for the recent port call of USS *George Washington*, USS *Cowpens*, and USS *McCampbel*. The coordination and organization that went into the nine community relation projects and the many sports activities is greatly appreciated. Additionally, the Black Box cooking competition was a big hit on all the ships.

I greatly appreciate your exemplary professionalism and expertise. You have my most genuine gratitude and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Edward A. Swanda, Jr

Colonel, U.S. Army

Senior Defense Official/Defense Attaché



Embassy of the United States of America

Defense Attaché Office Bangkok, Thailand

U-497-10

Oct 8, 2010

Mr. Peter Thorand President Navy League of Pattaya c/o Nong Apartment 373/5-6 Moo. 10, Soi Yensabai Pratamnak Rd., Pattaya City 20150 Thailand

Dear Mr. Thorand:

Please accept my sincerest thanks for you and the Pattaya Navy League's support for the recent port call of USS *George Washington*, USS *Cowpens*, and USS *McCampbel*. The coordination and organization that went into the nine community relation projects and the many sports activities is greatly appreciated. Additionally, the Black Box cooking competition was a big hit on all the ships.

I greatly appreciate your exemplary professionalism and expertise. You have my most genuine gratitude and best wishes.

Sincerely,

Edward A. Swanda, J

Colonel, U.S. Army

Senior Defense Official/Defense Attaché